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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Adjustment to exception for recording acronym/initialism titles in favor of base 

instruction (2.3.2.5, exception) 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the LC representative for preparing this proposal. DNB agrees with this proposal which 
supports closer harmonization with ISSN, especially when recording acronyms and initials as 
variant titles. DNB also would like to propose a minor change in the wording of the exception: 
instead of “either” – “or” we suggest saying “and”. 
 
 


